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						Rio de Janeiro, July 24 , 1998











Dear Participant,





In the name of the Organizing Committee, we inform you that your paper has been accepted to be presented at the International Conference on Engineering Education.





Please  check at the  Event Home Page http://www.ctc.puc-rio.br/icee-98 all details about  presentation schedule and the type of presentation. 





We would like to inform you that it will be available only PC type computers, together with data show equipment, as well as traditional overhead and slide projectors for the oral presentations. 





The poster presentation will be open during the hole time of the conference. The measures of the  poster  should be less than 0.96m x 0.96m.





Please be aware that due to the cost of recording the CD Rom proceedings, the registration fee is required as soon as possible. The Conference organizers regret that it will be unable to include your contribution unless your payment is received.





We are at your entire disposal for further information,





Best Regards,








Luiz Carlos Scavarda do Carmo


General Chair


